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On May 13, 2019, the Commission issued an order in this docket directing PacifiCorp to
file within 60 days a revised schedule for Avoided Cost Purchases from Eligible
Qualifying Facilities, and revised standard contract forms to be effective 30 days after
the date of filing, "unless otherwise suspended by the Public Utility Commission of
Oregon."

On July 12, 2019, PacifiCorp filed an Application for Approval of Compliance in this
docket. The 30-day effective date for that compliance filing would be August 11,2019,
absent suspension by the Commission.

Staff has not yet brought a recommendation on the compliance to the Commission
because Staff understands from discussions with PacifiCorp that a supplemental filing
to correct an error is forthcoming. Staff sends this letter to notify parties of its
expectation that the supplemental filing will reset the time period for evaluating
compliance to 30 days. Our request is to suspend the effective date another 30 days to
allow Staff to review PacifiCorp corrected filing.
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